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Waterways Ireland staff have started construction of the Barrow Blueway.
Two separate construction teams have been deployed.
One team on the North end is working down from Ballyteague and the other at the South end near Athy.  
Progress is steady with approximately 1500m of excavations have been carried out at either end and the first layers of stone base construction for the path have been laid.
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